
February 11, 2020

Chairman Steve Huebert
300 SW 10th St., Room 286-N
Topeka,KS 66612

Dear Education Committee Members,

Medical Freedom is important to me. As a father with a daughter with an autoimmune disease I feel 
it is important that vaccines are not forced.  Vaccines are not for everyone.  Please support 
Representative Heubert's Bill HB 2601. 

Thank you, 
Luke Schroeder
Colby, KS


